
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Honoring 

Nora Aidukas 
For Her Outstanding Service on the Ventura County Planning Commission 

Whereas, Nora Aidukas has dedicated nearly two decades of outstanding service representing the Second District on the Ventura County Planning Commission 
from February 2003 through December 2022; and 

Whereas, her diligent participation in the Planning Commission’s work on issues that directly impact the lives of Ventura County residents has included serving 
as Chair in 2006, 2011, 2016, and 2019; and  

Whereas, throughout her tenure Commissioner Aidukas exemplified the highest qualities of a Planning Commissioner, encouraging effective public hearings by 
prioritizing public input and actively listening, and maintaining Commission decorum and respectful communication between the Commission, applicant, and 
the public; and 

Whereas, Commissioner Aidukas prized the excellent work of staff and thoroughly considered their recommendations in making her sound and sensible planning 
decisions that were sensitive to the needs of communities and with a vision for a healthy future; and 

Whereas, Commissioner Aidukas worked on three cycles of the Housing Element Updates, the Habitat Connectivity and Wildlife Corridor Overlay Zone, the 
Local Coastal Program amendment for Environmentally Sensitive Habitat Areas, the adoption of the Saticoy Area Plan and development code, and regulations 
for Dark Skies in Ojai Valley and the Santa Monica Mountains, Outdoor Event Venues, Landscaping, Accessory Dwelling Units, and Agricultural Worker 
Housing, and reviewed and made decisions on hundreds of private development applications, always with an eye towards what is best for the community, the 
environment, and the future of the County; and 

Whereas, Commissioner Aidukas played a significant lead role in crafting the Vision Statement of the 2040 General Plan, clearly expressing our County’s 
aspirational goals; and  

Whereas, Commissioner Aidukas has contributed in crucial ways that have enhanced the quality of life enjoyed by Ventura County residents;  

Now, therefore, be it resolved, that the Ventura County Board of Supervisors takes great pleasure in thanking and commending  
Nora Aidukas for her twenty years of dedicated service to the County of Ventura and its citizens and wishes her the best in all her future endeavors. 

 
Presented on this Thirteenth Day of December, 2022 

 
 

____________________________                                                     
Matt LaVere, Chair  

Supervisor 1st District 
                

____________________________                                                    ____________________________ 
Linda Parks                                          Kelly Long  
Supervisor 2nd District                                         Supervisor 3rd District 

 
 
____________________________                                                    ____________________________ 
Robert O. Huber                             Vianey Lopez  
Supervisor 4th District                                    Supervisor 5th District 

In Memoriam 
Carmen Ramírez 

 
 


